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                                                                                                                              Some of our Eco Team meeting author, Ellie Jackson at the October Eco Conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    
Kind Regards,  

     Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

                              - Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel. 01637 829298 
hello@nansledanschool.org 

Coming up:   Wed 6th November   

We are holding another Open Doors 
sessions after school next 
Wednesday. Please pop in.  

Working Together 

If you are interested in being a part of our 

future ‘Friends of Nansledan’ fundraising 

group, please join me at 4pm on Wednesday 

6th November for our initial meeting. It will be a 

chance to share some ideas and get the ball 

rolling! 

Please can we ask that all of you contact the 
school office directly if you have a query or 
message to pass on to us, using the office 
phone number, or email address shown below. 
Alternatively, please pop in to see us directly  
as it is always good to talk face to face. 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities 

Our after school extra-curricular clubs start up from this Friday. We 

uploaded a letter about these on Friday 18th October including the 

cost for the block of sessions. Please note that this cost includes the 

full block of sessions. 

You will receive a message through Arbour asking for your 

registration and payment. Please note that places will be allocated 

to those who register and pay first. 

Day Club Details  Dates  

Monday  Cookery Club for Key Stage 1 pupils            From 11th Nov 

Tuesday   Card Making Craft Club for Y1 – Y6   From 29th Nov 

Tuesday   KS2 football club for Y3-Y6   From Tuesday 5th Nov 

Thursday   KS2 mini basketball blub for Y3-Y6   From Thurs 7th Nov 

Friday   Multi Sports Club for Reception, Y1&2 
pupils   

From 1st November 

Friday  Cookery Club for Key Stage 2 pupils   From Friday 1st Nov 

 

 

Traffic Disruption 

You will have received notification about the road works 

on William Hoskins Road which have now commenced. I 

wanted to pass on our thanks for the care and 

consideration you showed this morning at drop off time. 

This afternoon’s pick up is likely to be problematic as 

both entrance and exit for school is via Chapel Lane. 

Tomorrow, we will be back to our normal entrance and 

one-way system despite on-going road works. 

 

Parents & Carers Consultation Evening 

Our Autumn Term Parents & Carers Consultation 

Evenings are on Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th 

November so please make a note of these dates. We 

will open up the booking system next Monday.. 

 

 

KS2 Class News 

Today is the first day our Key Stage 2 pupils are 

operating as two separate classes. 

Y3/4 continue to be Trevithick Class and their 

teacher is Miss Quirk who has been made to feel 

very welcomed by the children today. She has 

already been impressed by their kindness, creative 

thinking and determination to do their best.   

Our Y5/6 pupils have now become Johnson Class 

with Miss Durston as their class teacher. They have 

moved a little way down the corridor and are 

settling in well to their new classroom space. 

Both Miss Quirk and Miss Durston will be available 

on Wednesday 6th November at 3:15pm to meet 

parents and carers who may not yet have had the 

chance to introduce themselves. Please pop up to 

the classroom to say hello and find out more about 

the classes. 

 

 

School Photographs  Please look in 
your child’s book bag for the order 
form tomorrow. Orders need to be 

placed by 14th November. 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
mailto:hello@nansledanschool.org

